
 

 

 

 

Appointment of Organising Marketing Officer (OMO) – 

PSA Mthatha Provincial Office 
 

Members may be aware that Zoleka Ngebe who was the PSA’s Organising Marketing Officer (OMO) in 

the Mthatha Office, left the employment of the PSA with effect  from 1 March 2022. However, the PSA 

remains committed to the promotion and protection of the rights and interests of members, whilst 

ensuring a continuity in services. Ms Zandi Nompetsheni has accordingly been appointed as the new 

OMO for the PSA’s Mthatha Provincial Office with effect  from 1 May 2022, working together with her 

fellow OMO, with Mr Kenneth Qikani.   

The following regions and departments are allocated to Zandi and Kenneth for the efficient and effective 

delivery of services to members: 

 

Zandi 

Nompetsheni 

Southern Region 

(Butterworth, 

Centane,Idutywa,Ngqamakwe, 

Tsomo,Willowvale) 

Northern 

region 

(Maluti, 

Matatiele, Mt. 

Fletcher, 

Cederville, 

Maclear) 

North 

Eastern 

Region 

(Mt. Frere, 

Tsolo, Mt. 

Ayliff, 

Tabankulu, 

Qumbu 

Allocated 

departments in 

Mthatha-Home 

Affairs, NPA, Water 

Affairs, 

SARS,Public 

Works,Employment 

&Labour,Rural 

Development, 

Education, SITA, 

Public Protector, 

TVET, NHLS, 

NYDA, Legal Aid 

Boad, Medical 

Depo and Bedford 

Clinic, EC Liqour 

Board 

Kenneth Eastern Region- Bizana, 

Lusikisiki, Flagstaff, PSJ 

Western 

Region- 

Cala, 

Engcobo, 

Central- 

Libode, 

Ngqeleni, 

Allocated 

departemnts in 

Mthatha- Justice, 

DRDAR, Health 
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Cofimvaba, 

Lady Frere, 

Elliot, Ugie 

Mqanduli, 

Elliotdale 

except Bedford 

and Depo, Social 

Dev., DCS, SAPS, 

StatsSA, 

Transport, Human 

Settlement, 

SASSA, Sport, 

SEDA, Cogta, 

GPAA, ECParks 

Board, 

 

 

Members are advised to familiarise themselves with the allocated regions as per the table above and 

contact the OMOs as follows: 

  

Zandi -  Email: Zandi.nompetsheni@psa.co.za Cell: 082 880 8959 

Kenneth - Email: Kenneth.qikani@psa.co.za Cell: 082 880 2936 

Both Zandi and Kenneth’s immediate supervisor is Ms Thami Makuzeni  whose email address is 

Thami.makuzeni@psa.co.za and cell number 082 317 2881. 

  

Members who want to know more regarding the services of the PSA, induction to the PSA, training of 

shop stewards, advise on work challenges, and to join the PSA, please contact Zandi and Kenneth as 

stated above. 

 

NB. A member/shop steward who recruits a new member is paid R104.00 when the PSA starts to deduct 

fees from the new member and if one recruits more that 50 members within a financial year, a double 

honorarium is paid to an amount of R208.00 for each new member. 

 

Remember COVID-19 is still a cause for serios concern, therefore compliance with COVID-19 protocols is 

encouraged.  

 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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